
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Summer 2            Topic:   Bugs and Shrubs!  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have had such a happy sunny last term in 

Skipton and it has been an absolute joy to have 

seen so much fun and laughter and of course 

learning take place. We have enjoyed the story 

of ‘The Cautious Caterpillar’ in English and 

learning all about 2D and 3D shapes in maths. 

 

The highlights however this term have been our 

weekly visit to Greenham Common to do Den 

building and our trip to Millets Farm. 

 

The team work shown in Den Building has been 

phenomenal and seeing the children share 

ideas, help each other and chat merrily, whist 

building has been a joy to see. The children 

loved then walking around the common, we 

saw one to many bears, for my liking though! 

 

Likewise Millets Farm was the perfect end to a 

perfect year. Meeting the animals, eating ice-

creams and strawberry picking was wonderful 

and we have been so lucky with the weather. I 

never knew so many children loved Magnums 

though, expensive taste, ha ha!!!  

 

Our favourite magical Skipton moments! 

I thought as the last newsletter for this year I 

would ask the children, their favourite moment, 

so here we go: 

Charlie: I have loved being with all my class, 

because we can go for walks to the park 

together. 

Harry: I have loved learning about planets, 

especially SATURN! 

Chloe: I have enjoyed going to Richmond and 

helping my friends, because I want to work 

there when I am bigger. 

Ethan: I have loved den building, working 

together has been so much fun! 

Harvey: This has been the best class, because 

everyone really cares about each other. 

Leah: I have enjoyed being in Skipton, we have 

all been good friends. I have loved drama too! 

Dante: I have loved science, I enjoy learning 

new things and undertaking experiments. 

Louise: I have enjoyed being the teacher 

sometimes and being with all my friends. 

Jack: I have enjoyed having cake when it is 

someone’s birthday and having ice-cream at 

Millets Farm. 

William: I have loved den-building, taking down 

the den and building it again. I also loved being 

the leader when walking in the woods. 

  

                                                     

 

                            

 

Dates & Points to remember: 
 Thursday 6th September  – First Day of Term 1 

 Thursday 4th October – Harvest Festival at church (am) 

 Friday 19th October – End of term 1 

 Tuesday 30th October – First day of term 2 

 

Just to say a big thank you to everyone for the most 

wonderful year. We have all had such fun together. Have 

a wonderful summer and take care of each other – Jo x 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 


